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2404 N. University Ave., Little Rock, AR  72207
Phone: 501.686.2500

May 11, 2022


RE: 	Recommendation of Award – RFP #111021, University of Arkansas System Medical Plan
Services


To All Respondents:

This is formal notification that the University of Arkansas System has received the official recommendation for award from the evaluation committee selected to review the proposals for RFP #111021, University of Arkansas System Medical Plan Services.  The recommendation of the request for proposal award extends to UMR, Inc.  Subject to negotiation of satisfactory terms the University of Arkansas intends to award to UMR, Inc. a contract or contracts covering the services described in the RFP as “Approach C,” with the following exceptions:

	Approach C—Exclusive of the following services:

		Digital Diabetes Management Platform
		Comprehensive Maternity Benefits Solution
		Fertility Benefits Management Program
		Precision Mental Healthcare

For the following services, no award is made:

		Digital Diabetes Management Platform
		Comprehensive Maternity Benefits Solution
		Fertility Benefits Management Program
		Precision Mental Healthcare

Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that contract negotiations will commence with the successful bidder with the ultimate goal of a contract to be issued by the University of Arkansas to the successful bidder. 

The University of Arkansas System is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and for the time and effort expended in responding to the RFP.  We encourage and appreciate the participation of our vendor community. Thank you for your interest and participation.

Sincerely,

Terry Fuquay

Terry Fuquay
Director of Administrative Services
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